
 

St. Roch Parish 
 

Sister Parish ~ St. Anne of Chardonnieres, Haiti 

Frederick Baarda      Jonathan Palmer 

Amelia Courtemanche   Amilia Piarulli 

Charlotte Courtemanche   Zachary Rucho 

Matthew Monticelli     Dino Sena 

Griffin O'Grady      Declan Sharry 

            Logan Valipour 

A s I have loved you, so you also should love one another. This is how all  

    will know that you are my disciples, if you have love for one another.      John 13:34-35 
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Saturday, May 18, 2019   
      4:00 PM  Motherôs Day Novena
Sunday, May 19, 2019   
     8:30 AM  Victoria Robert & Joseph Smolenski 
   11:00 AM  Motherôs Day Novena 
Monday, May 20, 2019 
     8:30 AM  Motherôs Day Novena 
Tuesday, May 21, 2019 
     8:30 AM  Alfred J. Karle, Sr. (3rd Anniversary) by the family 
Wednesday, May 22, 2019   
     8:30 AM  No MassðFr. Roy celebrating Mass at St. Paulôs Cathedral 
Thursday, May 23, 2019   
     8:30 AM  No Mass 
Friday, May 24, 2019   
     8:30 AM  No Mass 
Saturday, May 25, 2019   
      4:00 PM  Michael Harrington  by John Scricca
Sunday, May 26, 2019   
     8:30 AM  The Guertin Family by Claire Pelletier 
   11:00 AM  Doris Lemieux by the family 

{ŎǊƛǇǘǳǊŜ wŜŀŘƛƴƎǎ 

Sunday, May19 
Acts 14:21-27 
Rv 21:1-5a 
Jn 13:31-33a, 34-35 
Monday, May 20 
Acts 14:5-18, Jn 14:21-26 
Tuesday, May 21 
Acts 14:19-28 
Jn 14:27-31a 
Wednesday, May 22 
Acts 15:1-6 
Jn 15:1-8 
Thursday, May 23 
Acts 15:7-21, Jn 15:9-11 
Friday, May 24 
Acts 15:22-31 
Jn 15:12-17 
Saturday, May 25 
Acts 16:1-10 
Jn 15:18-21 
Sunday, May26 
Acts 15:1-2, 22-29 
Rv 21:10-14, 22-23 
Jn 14:23-29 

PARISH DIRECTORY 
 

 

 

 
 

334 Main St., Oxford, MA 01540 
 

Rectory Office  éééééééééééé(508) 987-8987 
Fax  ééééééééééé...éééé. (508) 987-8938 
Religious Education Officeééééééé.(508) 987-2382 
 
 
 
 

Pastor                   Rev. Michael J. Roy 
Deacon                             Rev. Mr. Paul Connolly 
Director of Religious Education  Mrs. Terry Ann Renaud 
Administrative Assistant  (M-TH 9-4)        Mrs. Teri Rawson 
Email: strochrectory@gmail.com 
Director of Music                                 Ms. Anna Pizzolato 
St. Vincent de Paul Society.ééééArlene (508) 987-2813 

 

Cemetery éééééé..Contact rectory at (508) 987-8987 
 

 

Mass Schedule 
 

Saturday: 4:00 PM  
Sunday: 8:30 & 11:00 AM 

 

Monday, Wednesday,  
Thursday and Friday 8:30 AM 
(No Mass here the fourth Wednesday  
of the monthðFr. Roy has Mass at  

St. Paulôs Cathedral) 
 

 

Confessions:   3:00 PM Saturday or anytime on request. 
 
 

Office Hours:  Monday thru Thursday 8:30-4 
Pastoral Care:   All the time 

 
 
 
 

WEBSITE:  strochoxford.com 
 

EMAILS:  
 Teri RawsonðRectory Office: strochrectory@gmail.com 
 Terry RenaudðRel. Ed. Office: strochoxford@gmail.com 

 

  May 11 & 12 
 
 
 
 

 

   Offertory Envelopes (124)                       $4,403.00 
   Loose Money                                           273.00 
   Other sources of income                        466.00 
   Total                                                          5,142.00  
   Weekly  Goal                                   5,835.00                               
   Result                                                -     6930.00   

Thank You!   

Your Sacrificial Offering 

 

 

Thanks to all our parishioners who have 
made their gift to the 2019 Partners in 
Charity Appeal. St. Roch Parish is 93% 
towards our goal of $42,800. If you 
have not yet made a gift or pledge, 

please fill out a commitment pledge envelope located on 
the first and last pews. Or visit www.partners-charity.net 
to do it online. Partners in Charity, formerly known as the 
Bishopôs Fund, is the Annual Appeal for the Diocese of 
Worcester, serving 28 charitable, educational, and pasto-
ral ministries. Through your generous support we are able 
to serve thousands of families and individuals in Worces-
ter County through outreach, formation, evangelization, 
and worship. Thank you!  

 

Thank you to the people who purchased 
Motherôs Day Cards to support Visitation 
House. We collected $287.  
 

We also raised $342 from the sale of roses 
on Motherôs Day for Problem Pregnancy. Thank you!  



о 

The Church of Saint Roch, Oxford, MA                 THE FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER                                                 May 19, 2019 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
My Dear Parishioners, 
 
 
   Iôm pretty sure that I have mentioned this before; that each week as the time comes around to write this letter I 
always ask the Lord if there are certain topics that He wants you to hear. Sometimes the response is certain and clear, but 
at other times it is, you might say jumbled. At the moment my mind is jumping around between several concerns. 
 
   The first is the happy anticipation I feel as we prepare this Sunday to celebrate with the families of eleven of 
our children the Sacrament of First Holy Communion. This is always a significant event in the life of a parish. Since last 
September under the guidance of Terry Ann Renaud our Director of Religious Education and Kerry Connolly their 
teacher, these boys and girls have been coming to appreciate, as well as they are able, the most extraordinary gift that 
has ever been given, The Body and Blood of Jesus, our Savior, the Son of God. The Eucharist is the very center of our 
faith. It is the best reason to be Catholic. You could not imagine the Church without this Sacrament of Love. 
 
   People who love one another want to be with each other. The love of Jesus for us is unlike any other. It is total, 
complete and unconditional. For me it is most perfectly expressed in the Mass which is the representation of the sacrifice 
of Calvary, the price of our redemption. Yet is it is also the representation, the making present, of the intimate gathering 
of Jesus and his closest companions at the Last Supper where He said, ñThis is My Body, this is My blood, Do this in    
remembrance of Me.ò What more could Jesus have done for us!! 
 
   So you see why I am filled with joy and delight as I anticipate giving this Sacrament to our little ones. Yet 
there is a shadow of sadness as well. Why? Because from past experience I dread saying that it might be some time   
before some of them receive Holy Communion again. It truly baffles me. Parents, whom I donôt doubt love their chil-
dren greatly, are neglecting that which will benefit them so greatly; leading them close to Jesus who will be the greatest 
source of helping them grow in virtue. The family that prays together stays together. Does anyone doubt that these are 
challenging days for families trying to raise their children well. 
 
   In 1984 Cardinal Carlo Caffara, who was appointed by St. John Paul II to head the Institute for Studies on 
Marriage and the Family wrote a letter to Sr. Lucia, one of the children our Blessed Mother appeared to at Fatima, to ask 
for her prayers for the success of this new project because it was dedicated to Our Lady of Fatima. He was not expecting 
a reply, but she returned a long hand written letter with a final admonition, ñFather, a time will come when the decisive 
battle between the kingdom of Christ and Satan will be over marriage and the family. And those who will work for the 
good of the family will experience persecution and tribulation. But do not be afraid, because Our Lady has already 
crushed his head.ò Cardinal Caffara said that this message always remained engraved on his heart and it granted him 
great comfort and strength to fight for and defend the family until his death on September 6, 2017. 
 
   My most sincere prayer is that I will be able to watch these precious boys and girls grow sand mature and 
reach their fullest potential as they stay close to Jesus each week in Holy Communion. 

 
 
 
    

       
 

Let us continue to love one another, 
Fr. Roy 

The Readings for next Sunday, May 26, 2019 
 

Acts of the Apostles 15:1-2, 22-29 
     Revelation 21:1-14, 22-23 

John 14:23-29 
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SVDP - THANK YOU 
 
Special Collection - 
The St. Vincent de Paul Ministry 
of St. Roch Church would like to 

express its sincere thanks to the parishioners for their sup-
port during the April 28th special collection. Through 
your generosity, you provided $1,841 to help support our 
efforts to assist needy Oxford residents.  

*   *   *   *   * 
Grant Award ï The St. Vincent de Paul Ministry is happy 
to announce that is has been awarded a grant from the 
Janet Malser Humanities Trust. This grant was submit-
ted in March and we were notified of our successful sub-
mission last month. The Board of Directors recognized 
our efforts dedicated to the support of church work aiding 
the indigent, homeless, aging citizens and needy citizens 
ï one of the grant funding categories. 
The award will help offset typical living expenses such as 
heating, electricity, food, rent, gasoline and similar types 
of expenses. All recipients of our financial support are 
Oxford residents.  
We believe the Board of Directors of the Trust recog-
nized not only the Ministryôs efforts, but the support of 
St. Roch parishioners in both our financial and non-
financial programs. 
We offer our sincere appreciation to the Janet Malser Hu-

manities Trust for their confidence in us to continue to 
deliver services to the needy. 

Baby Bottle Drive 

Baby Bottle Drive 
 

 

FOUR MONTH DEVELOPING BABY 
 

 Well, your little baby now weighs 6 ounces. 
He has fingernails and eyelashes. He has his 

own unique fingerprints which will remain the same until 
he dies. His taste buds are working. His sense of hearing 
is developing and present at 14 weeks. There are no ma-
jor developments anymore. Your spiritually adopted baby 
is already well-formed, internally and externally. All he 
needs now is time to gain weight and grow strong. What  
a miracle he is! 

 

The bottles will be collected on Fatherôs Day weekend. 

St. Rochôs Ladies Tea 
for the Daughters of the King. 

Yes, that is who you are, His Child!  
Reservations required. 

 

 

May 23, 2019    11:30 AMð1:30 PM 
 

RSVP 508-987-2382 by May 21 2019 

Looking for Volunteers to help Spring 
Cleaning in the church. Tuesday, May 
21st from 10 am to Noon. The cleaning 
team could use some extra hands this morn-
ing to do some extra freshening up!  Call 

Bev at 508-987-2560 for other days/times.  Thank you!!! 

In every ministry:  
at the Masses; church dinners; breakfasts; 
community events; outreach to those in 
need; teaching children and adults; men-
toring; youth ministry; making food for 
St. Vincent de Paul Societyôs American 

Chop Suey each month; upkeep of the 
facilities and moreé 
 

Yes, to make our Parish truly      

flourish, you are needed,                  
call 508-987-2382 or 508-987-8987      
to volunteer an hour or two a month. 

¢Ƙƛǎ tƘƻǘƻ ōȅ 

Carnival   
St. Roch Lot & Joslin Park 

 

May 16-19 
 

 Amusement 

Rides & Games  
 

 

 Thurs & Fri 6-10,  Sat 12-10,  Sun 12-6 
 

Proceeds to benefit St. Roch Parish 

CEMETERY CLEAN UP  
HELP NEEDED 

 

We will need your help to make sure that 
our parish cemetery is in good shape for 

Memorial Day, May 27th. Please come from 8:00ðnoon 
Saturday morning, May 25. Bring a rake & gloves if you 
have them. Tarps would be helpful too. Many hands make 
for light work. Pizza & soda at noon for all workers! 
 

*Side note to all who place arrangements on graves: When 
removing plants or pots, please take old arrangements 
home with you or place aside trash barrels. Do not put in 
barrels. Thank you. 

 

The Motherôs Day Drive sponsored by the  
St. Vincent de Paul Society was a huge  
Success! 71 gift bags were made for local 
womenôs shelters. Pernet Family Health  
Services, The Mustard Seed, and The Little 
Franciscan Sisters of Mary in  

Worcester distributed them to mothers  
in unfortunate circumstances.  
We would like to sincerely thank 
all those who donated items to  
make these beautiful gift bags.  

http://ipkitten.blogspot.com/2012/09/teaching-ip-to-blind-students-insights.html



